
  
 
 
 
 
 
Our reference: BVFOI/270/16 re Hilda Jackson 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request 
 
You asked for the following information from the Government Legal Department (“the Department”):  
 
Can you please tell me if there has been a claim on the above estate. 
 
Your request will be dealt with by the Bona Vacantia Division (“the Division”) under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000. 
 
The Division publishes a list of unclaimed estates which have been recently referred, but not yet administered, 
and historic cases which have been administered but not yet been claimed within the time limits for doing so.  
The list is updated every working day and newly advertised estates appear at the top of the list. After one day 
of publication, new estates drop into the rest of the list in alphabetical order.  Any estates where the Bona 
Vacantia Division (BVD) no longer has an interest, for example, when a claim to an estate has been admitted, 
will be removed daily. Estates where the 30 year time limit from the date of death has expired are also 
removed. 
 
To date, the Division has not received a fully documented claim on this estate and as such, is still listed on our 
unclaimed estates list. 
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Information is available in large print, audiotape and Braille formats 
Please also visit our website: www.gov.uk 
 


